State of South Carolina
Office of the Gobernor

Nikkt R. HALEY 1205 PENDLETON STREET
GOVERNOR CoLuMpla 29201

September 28, 2015

Mr. Jordan Slice
4813 Anderson Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29203

Dear Mr. Slice,

Thank you for your correspondence to Governor Haley. We have reviewed it and determined
that the South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control is best suited to
respond to your concern, and | have referred your correspondence accordingly. A representative
from the South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control constituent services
should be contacting you soon and may be reached at infoi@dhec.sc.gov or 803.898.9119. Please
do not hesitate to contact Governor Haley again if she may be of assistance on this or another
issue.

Best Regards,

&,

Hal Peters
Policy Analyst



